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FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH, MARTINSVILLE, VA

Cynthia Dobrinski

It is with great sadness that we inform you of the passing of our dear friend and beloved
organist/music director, Cynthia Dobrinski. Cynthia went on to be with her Lord and Savior
Tuesday, October 12, 2021 in Martinsville, VA.

Cynthia has been with us for 20 years and has given us beautiful music on the organ and
through her handbell compositions.

Please keep her family in your prayers. Arrangements are unknown at this time.

View this email in your browser

Useful Links
FPC website: http://www.firstpresbyterianmartinsville.org/



FPC online directory: https://members.instantchurchdirectory.com/
FPC Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/FPCMartinsvilleVA
Presbytery of the Peaks: http://www.peakspresbytery.org/
Presbyterian Church (USA): http://www.pcusa.org/
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